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The Palms to Pines Occasional 

The Four-Way Test 

• Is it the TRUTH? 
 

• Is it FAIR to all 
concerned? 

 
• Will it build GOOD 

WILL and BETTER 
FRIENDSHIPS? 

 
• Will it be 

BENEFICIAL to all 
concerned? 
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 Bring Children’s Books For Our Speakers! 
 

What Are You Up To? 

While we’re unable to 
meet because of the 
Coronavirus pandemic, 
we still want to be able to 
enjoy Rotary Fellowship 
during this time. Please 
take a few minutes to 
update us on what you’re 
up to and how you are 
filling your days  

filling your days while the 
Shelter-In-Place orders 
are keeping us home.  
Send us a brief email and 
let us know you’re safe 
and how you spend time: 
jbrock92260@gmail.com. 
See updates from some of 
our members below. 

Please let Lillian Ro-
berts know of any pro-
gram ideas for future 
meetings. Our valley is 
full of interesting people 
and organizations so 
let’s share some of them 
with our members! See 
you Wednesday! 
 

Another Year Draws To A Close 
We’re coming to the end of another Rotary year…..one that will go down in the 
history books and one we’ll remember for the rest of our lives. We’re working 

on plans to get back to meeting on a weekly basis….probably virtually 
initially.…and also trying to come up with a plan for a Demotion Party. 

Meanwhile, here’s a message from Pres.-Elect Kelli: 
  
Greetings Rotarians! 
I have missed seeing all of your smiling faces and it’s been so long since we’ve 
been able to share our common passions for helping others, although I’m sure 
that all of you are continuing to serve in new ways as the nationwide crises 
develop. 
I am looking forward to seeing you all again soon (although it may be virtually 
for some time) and to working together to help our community, which will now 
have more need and opportunity to help than ever. While it’s a big job we have, 
I know that you are ready and willing, and I hope that we can get to work 
sooner rather than later. 
I hope that you are all staying safe and well, and I’m looking forward very mich 
to returning to “normal”, whatever that will be! 
Kelli Cox 
President-Elect 
Palm Desert-Palms To Pines Rotary 
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 Where We Are Now…. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
     
   

The Palms to Pines Weekly 

Today’s Quote 
“The two most 

important days in 

 your life are the day 
you are born and  

the day you find out 

why.” 

--Mark Twain 
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Visit the Palms To Pines 

Website 

www.P2PRotary.org 

p2protary@gmail.com 
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Our Club Meets on 
Wednesday at 7:30 

a.m. at Bella Villaggio, 
40-235 Portola 

Avenue,  

Palm Desert 
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Remember Rotary Foundation 
As we near the end of a very unusual Rotary year, we need to remember that 
Rotary’s mission of Service Above Self continues. Our ongoing effort to rid the 

world of polio continues through the PolioPlus program and the Rotary 
Foundation’s other funds (the Annual Fund, the World Fund and the Disaster 
Response Fund) continue to distribute millions of dollars each year to support 

projects around the world. Please take the time before July 1 to make a 
contribution to The Rotary Foundation. You can do so here: 

https://www.rotary.org/en/donate. 

Service Above Self! 

How To Wear A Mask Correctly 

 

http://www.p2protary.org/
https://www.rotary.org/en/donate

